
ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS· 
ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

 
2021 - 2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
Dear Parents of Private School Students, 
 
Students attending private schools in Enfield have the option of being transported to/from 
school via Enfield Public School buses. It is most important for us to know the names of the 
students on each bus. Therefore, if your child is/will be transported via Enfield Public School 
buses, please complete the form below. From the information submitted, student lists will be 
produced for all bus routes. If your child's name is not included on a bus's roster, the child will 
not be allowed to board that bus. Non-residents will be charged for transportation.  

 
Please complete a separate form for each child and return-the form to your child's school. If 
any of the submitted information changes, please notify your school. Thank you for your 
cooperation.  
 
 

 
______ My child will not be transported to/from school via Enfield Public School buses. No 

further information is needed. 
 
______ My child will be transported to Chiaravalle Academy at the Enfield Montessori School 

in the a.m. from the following Enfield address:         
 
              
 
______ My child will be transported from Chiaravalle Academy at the Enfield Montessori 

School in the p.m. to the following Enfield address       
  
              
 
I understand that my child will be picked up at one location only and dropped off at one 
location only. I submit the information below for your use to produce a student roster.  
 
Please print:  
 
SCHOOL:   Enfield Montessori School             GRADE    
 
STUDENT NAME:      PHONE:     
 
STREET ADDRESS:            
 
TOWN:       STATE:  ZIP:   
 
PARENT’S NAME:            
 
Parent’s Signature:            
 
 
 
FOR ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS TRANSPORTATION OFFICE USE 
 
BUS #     DISTRICT     ZONE    
 
Rev 06/12/06 
 
 


